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To Whom It May Concern KY Siting Board,

I am adamantly opposed to the proposed solar development throughout Barren County because

it is almost adjacent to properties of historic significance and the solar parks will diminish the

beautiful farm land and residential areas that are surrounded by this development.

My Great-Grandfather, David Denton was a Revolutionary War Hero and is buried in Denton

Cemetery in the Merry Oaks community. He crossed the Delaware River with George

Washington and his final resting place should be a place of peace surrounded by beautiful land

he used to walk and farm. There should not be a commercial solar plant near this hallowed

ground.

My family had a one room school house in this area and Denton Road was named after my
family. Many years ago, my family owned numerous small businesses in the area and are some

of the first settlers. My family has farmed land where panels will be for 5 generations. They

would be grieved to know the land they loved and farmed for all of these years would be ruined

for the ancestors to come due to the solar panels. I too, am extremely grieved.

This project will undoubtedly reduce the property value of surrounding residences and farms. It

will destroy the picturesque rural landscape we often take for granted.

I was not aware of this development until February of this year and would have spoken up if

given the opportunity. Solar belongs on large tracks of land, not scattered around places of

significance and in residential areas.

I am enclosing two pictures. I am asking you to please deny this application.
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Sincerely,

Phyllis Denton Grounds


